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(Endowed by George Daniel, 1710)
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 Headteacher: Miss Helen Pearce 

Friday 11 July 2014

Dear Parents                                                                                            
Well what fabulous weather for the school camp.  All members of staff managed to go along for parts of the camp and it really was very successful.  The children really enjoyed participating in many new activities and it was really good to see them having a go at everything.   It was also good to see how well they worked together and with the children from St Levan.  It would be useful to get some feedback from parents about the camp.  I do hope that it is something that we can run again in future years. I’m sure everyone has slept well for the last couple of nights.  Look out on the website where we will be posting some of the pictures.
Thank you to all parents who came along to Trengwainton.  The scarecrows looked great.  Buy your copy of the Cornishman this week as we are featured there.

Next week will be another busy week of learning.  We will be taking the years 4,5 and 6 children to Truro to listen to the Philharmonic Orchestra.  This is a great opportunity to listen to top class musicians - something for some of our children to aspire to.  Children will be back before the end of the school day.
On Tuesday the children who have been visiting Nancealverne weekly to do pottery, will be performing a number of songs in an assembly there.  Last week the final clay slab was completed and very soon we hope to be able to display the work completed this term.  The children have worked very hard and produced a fantastic clay mural for our school. 

Next Friday 18th, the children in KS1 will be going to the Minack theatre to see George and his Marvellous Medicine.  There is a voluntary contribution of £4 for this trip.  I’m hoping the weather will be lovely, but please could you ensure that your child has a coat for that day just in case.  Please also provide sun cream and a hat should the weather be fine. 
Please come to our awards assembly on Wednesday 23rd July at school from 2-3 pm in the school hall.  All children will be receiving an award that afternoon.  We would also be delighted to see members of the Governing body and trustees of the school.  Please come and celebrate the success of the children at St Maddern’s. 
Advance notice - The end of term is Thursday 24th July
Autumn term commences on Monday 8th September 2014

July

14th 
-  School trip to The Hall for Cornwall London Philharmonic Orchestra

16th 
-  Go Global Summer Concert School Hall 2-3pm
18th 
-  KS1 special treat!!

23rd 
-  Award’s assembly 2-3pm
Headteacher’s Award
This week goes to Tiffany Salmon-Curtin for facing her fear on camp.
Star readers
Key Stage 1

Noah Garsia-Townsend

Fern Hall

Grace Whitton

Key Stage 2

Jowan Garcia
Sebastian Asbury-Semmens

Jake Thomas

Pre School
Alexa Moffatt-Banks for beginning to form friendships with the other children in the pre-school.  
Helen Pearce

Headteacher
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